FRMA families,
We are so close to the end of the school year! Please be aware of the following messages:

There will be no school on Monday, May 27, 2024 in honor of Memorial Day. The last day for
students is Monday, June 3rd and it will be a half-day for students.

8th Grade Dance
The 8th grade dance is scheduled for Wednesday, May 29, 2024, from 2:30-4:30 p.m.

h Gr Promotion Ceremon
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy’s 8th Grade class of 2024 will have their promotion ceremony
at our school on Thursday, May 30, 2024 from 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Doors will open at 11:00
a.m. to parents and should use door #9 off College Avenue. Tickets will be required for entry to
the ceremony and will be sent home with students on Friday, May 24th. Due to space
constraints, each student will be limited to four guests for the ceremony. We will not be able to
provide additional tickets. Balloons are not allowed in the building before or during the
ceremony.

Online Redi tion for 24-25 School Y
Just a reminder that online registration is still open for the upcoming school year 2024-2025. If
you haven’t completed your student’s online registration, please log into your parent portal to do
so. If you forgot your username or password, please contact Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez
for help or if you need assistance completing the registration, you can also stop by or call at:
(630) 299-7177.

Summer Sports
The Junior Tomcats Soccer & Basketball is open to all students currently enrolled in grade K-8th

and is free to join. Both sports run from June 10-July 3, from Monday-Thursday from 1:00 p.m. -
4:00 p.m. Deadline to register on https://manage.snap.app/register/eahs/dashboard/catalog is
on May 25, 2024. See the link here. If you need help registering, please contact Parent Liaison,
Leslie Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177.

Tomcat Youth Tackle Football 2024
Registration for Tomcat Youth Tackle Football is open to students ages 5-13. Students will
receive a custom jersey with the player’s name. Registration fee is $400. Visit TYTFL.COM to
register. Scholarships are available for qualifying individuals through Tomcat Cares. Any
questions please contact Jaime Castaneda at: (630) 212-7737 or Angela Reyes at: (630)
401-1599

Food Resources
If you need food assistance resources, take a look on this website for local pantries:
https://www.aurorafoodpantry.org/local-food-pantries/
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Summer Electronic Benefit Transfer (EBT)
Starting this summer, families with eligible school-age children might qualify for benefits to buy
groceries, similar to how USDA’'s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) benefits
are used. If you are interested in applying for the $40/month per child summer benefit, please
submit an application no later than June 1, 2024 to our secretaries.

Have a great long weekend!



